
 
 
 
 
NELC is pleased to announce Registration is now open for the 2021-2022 school year!  We will 
accept enrollments for our preschool classes until April 9, 2021 for the 2021-2022 school year.  
Students who wish to enroll after April 9th are subject to class availability. Students should be 4 
years of age by August 1, 2021 to enroll in the 4’s class.   Students should be 3 years of age by 
August 1, 2021 to enroll in the 3’s class.  Spaces will be available for general education 
students and students with needs.  
 
When:  March 10th, 4:00 – 7:00 pm at the Northeastern High School Media Center 
  March 17th, 9:00 – 11:00 am at the Northeastern Student Services Center 
 
Who to Contact:  Registration is available by appointment only by calling Vanessa Curtis, 
Registrar at 765.847.2821 ext 531.   
 
What do I need to bring:  Your child’s birth certificate, current immunization record, social 
security card, proof of residency (Mortgage statement or Rental Agreement, plus utility bill, tax 
return, insurance bill, etc.) and custody/guardianship papers, if applicable. 
 
To secure your child’s spot for the fall, a $50 registration fee is due by April 9, 2021. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Curtis at the number above or email 
vcurtis@nws.k12.in.us. 
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